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May 11, 2006 
 
 
 

 
Mr. Randolph H. Goodman 
Goodman-Gable-Gould/Adjusters International 
6 Reservoir Circle 
Suite 202 
Baltimore, MD  21208-7310 
 
    RE:  Flood Loss At Construction Site 
            532 West Shore Drive, Swan Lake, NY 12783 
 
Dear Randy: 
 
I want to thank you for all of your hard work in resolving our claim with The Hartford 
Insurance Company.  Prior to your involvement, we felt that this claim could take years 
to resolve.  Your knowledge of the insurance industry, the claims procedure and your 
attentiveness to our needs proved to be invaluable in obtaining a quick resolution of our 
water damage claim and as a result has allowed the construction of the Performing Arts 
Center to continue on schedule.  I am happy to inform you that we will be ready to open 
on July 1, 2006. 
 
We thank you for your diligence in handling our case.  I know that choosing your firm  
was the best move we could have made.  If we again find ourselves in this situation, you 
will be the first one we call. 
 
Thank you for all of your assistance.  Best personal regards. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
      Ramon B. Gonzalez 
      Vice President Accounting 
  

 


